
  

 

  
 

FTSE China Share Classes - September 2022 Annual Review 
 

03 August 2022 

FTSE Russell announces the following nationality changes in accordance with the definitions detailed 

within the Guide to China Share Classes document. These changes will become effective after the close of 
business on Friday, 16 September 2022. 

 
Changes can be found in the attached spreadsheet. 
 
Guide to China Share Classes document can be accessed via the link below: 
 

https://research.ftserussell.com/products/downloads/Guide_to_Chinese_Share_Classes.pdf 
 
Please note: The spreadsheet confirms nationality assignment only. Potential inclusion to the FTSE Global 
Equity Index series or changes to membership will be confirmed within the periodic index notices 
announcing constituent changes 
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For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 

Australia +1800 653 680 
Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 

Japan +81 3 6441 1440 

London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 

New York +1866 551 0617 

  

 

Alternatively please visit our website at www.ftserussell.com 

Terms of Use | Copyright © 2022 FTSE Russell  

http://www.ftse.com/products/index-notices/home/GetAttachment?id=7f7a2b7b-be55-4f49-9902-750b49a93509&title=China_Share_Class_2022_Review.xlsx
http://www.ftserussell.com/legal/website-terms-use

